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Istanbul, July 18, 2024 

 

Dear Prof. Alexander Chumakov, 

The year 2024 marks the 50th anniversary of the establishment of the 

Philosophical Society of Turkey.  

To celebrate this anniversary our Society organizes a two-day conference with 

the support of the Atatürk Cultural Centre. 

The conference will be held in Ankara, on 3 and 4 October 2024 and will focus 

on “Philosophy Facing World Problems in the 21st Century”. 

Keeping in mind our earlier collaboration, we wish that you participate in this 

conference with a paper related to the general theme from a Russian perspective, as 

well as to the occasion. You will receive more details in the near future. 

Looking forward to receiving your positive reply, I greet you very cordially, 

Ioanna Kuçuradi 

President 
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